Guidelines for Collaborative Research with UConn Storrs
When UConn Storrs and UConn Health faculty or personnel are collaborating on a research study, the IRB offices will determine the appropriate IRB of record. The lead Principal Investigator on the project should contact their institution’s IRB office as early in the planning process as possible and before submitting the study to either IRB for review. Storrs PIs should email irb-reliance@uconn.edu. PIs at UConn Health should email the UConn Health IRB at irb@uchc.edu. In the body of the email, PIs should provide their IRB with a brief description of the study, a list of UConn Health and Storrs personnel who will be engaged at each site, and a description of the research activities that will occur at each site.
Cross campus recruitment: Requests for permission for external researchers to recruit UConn faculty, students, staff, or UConn Health patients, faculty, students or staff for research must be submitted via a web-based request form located on the Storrs IRB Contacts webpage and the UConn Health IRB Instructions, Forms, and Samples webpage. This process also applies to cross-campus requests to recruit (i.e., permission for Storrs and Regional Campuses researchers to recruit at UConn Health and vice versa). The request form will be routed to appropriate offices and departments for review.
Use of UConn Health Facilities: Researchers who want to use UConn Health facilities to conduct Storrs IRB-approved research activities in UConn Health facilities will need to request permission by submitting a Confirmation of Available Resources form to irb@uchc.edu.

